

---

c. Broadband (Steve)

- i. Current Status – not much status, Dennis submitted application to Berrien County for Baroda Township; now bring revised. Comcast is now offering more competitive bids (details were not revealed as they are confidential). Township will need to acquire grants with help from Berrien County.
- ii. Oronoko getting their bids, meeting tonight to discuss status. (6/14).

d. Organization

- i. Proposed Bylaw – Post for members.
  1. Board proposing new bylaws, send note to Greta by tomorrow if any edits, post Facebook and Web, email to members. Greta will collect corrections, and send final document to Steve, vote on these in July meeting on 12<sup>th</sup>.
  2. Looking for help from in assuming open roles by members (Marketing and Tech, Events, Trustees)

e. Community Liaison

- i. Bill delivered to Village a written offer, per May meeting resolution, as per May meeting resolution, a written offer to underwrite one Music in the Park event for up to \$600. In exchange, the Village must mention BABA in its advance notice of the event and allow a BABA banner to be displayed along with notice of its sponsorship.

The Village accepted this offer at their June meeting, but according to Mike Denton, they are still engaging bands. No written notice to BABA of this acceptance has been received. The BABA letter specifies that these funds can only be used for a Music in the Park event.

f. Brand

- i. Board discussed the turnaround times and frequency of posting to Website and social media and our needs. Greta to discuss thoughts with Ashia.

4. Meeting adjourned at 12:45PM.